
Please be Patient!!! 

 

If you have cleared through the 
Office of Service-Learning, your 

hold will be lifted soon.  

Due to the new method of 
releasing holds, we are unable to 

provide the exact date.   

Continue to check Banner to 
determine if your hold has been 

released.   

Sorry for the inconvenience. 


